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MEMORANDUM FOR SECRETARY OF THE ARMY 
        SECRETARY OF THE NAVY 
        SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE 

UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE FOR PERSONNEL AND     
READINESS 

 

 
 
SUBJECT:  Evaluation of the Department of Defense’s Implementation of the Military Equal 

Opportunity Program’s Data Collection and Reporting Requirements for Prohibited 
Discrimination Complaints (Project No. D2022-DEV0PG-0127.000) 

 
We plan to begin the subject evaluation in May 2022.  The objective of this evaluation is 

to determine the extent to which the DoD implemented the Military Equal Opportunity 
Program’s data collection and reporting requirements for prohibited discrimination complaints, 
in accordance with DoD Instruction 1350.02, “DoD Military Equal Opportunity Program” 
reissued on September 4, 2020. 

 
We will perform the evaluation at the Office of the Under Secretary of Defense for 

Personnel and Readiness, Department of the Army, Department of the Navy, and Department of 
the Air Force.  We may revise the objective as the evaluation proceeds, and we will also consider 
suggestions from management for additional or revised objectives. 
 

Please provide us with a point of contact for the evaluation within 5 days of the date of 
this memorandum.  The point of contact should be either a GS-15, pay band equivalent, or 
military equivalent.  Send the contact’s name, title, grade/pay band, phone number, and e-mail 
address to  
 

You can obtain information about the DoD Office of Inspector General from DoD 
Directive 5106.01, “Inspector General of the Department of Defense,” April 20, 2012, 
(Incorporating Change 2, Effective May 29, 2020); and DoD Instruction 7050.03, “Office of the 
Inspector General of the Department of Defense Access to Records and Information,” March 22, 
2013, (Incorporating Change 1, Effective April 24, 2020).  Our website is www.dodig.mil. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact  

  
 
 
 
 
 Dana Johnson  
 Acting Assistant Inspector General for Evaluations 

Programs, Combatant Commands, and 
 Overseas Contingency Operations 

 
 

http://www.dodig.mil/



